
Julianne  Hough  and  Ryan
Seacrest  Spend  Thanksgiving
Weekend in Los Cabos

By Nic Baird

Media  personality  Ryan  Seacrest  and  dancer  Julianne  Hough
enjoyed their vacation in Mexico this weekend, according to
People.  The couple took a romantic stroll, hand-in-hand,
along a beach in Cabo San Lucas, Saturday. Despite a lavish
Thanksgiving meal a few days earlier, Hough maintained her
toned physique while sporting a bikini. On the other hand,
Seacrest showed no skin in a hat, shirt, and shorts. The pair
met in 2007, when the Dancing with the Stars and American Idol
sets were across the hall from each other.

Where are three romantic Mexican vacation spots to book with
your partner?
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Romantic vacations send sparks flying in any relationship, and
lavish getaways in exotic locales are closer than you think.
If you’re thinking of dipping your toe in those warm tropical
waters, take a look at these three exciting spots:

1. Playa del Carmen: A small town about an hour south of
Cancun, Playa del Carmen was originally a fishinf village, but
now exists as a centre of tourism to Mexico.  You get the
beautiful warm Caribbean waters without all the hustle and
bustle of Cancun. And for scuba divers, the world’s second
largest coral reef is right off the coast.

2. Puerto Vallarta: A well balanced tourist city; perhaps the
full package. History, ecology, and tourist attractions litter
the  sites  of  Puerto  Vallarta.  No  matter  what  kind  of
relationship you’re in, you’ll find something here. The Splash
water  park,  and  Vallharta  Adventure  Center  offer  great
programs for couples or families who are looking to play on
the slides, or swim with the dolphins.

3. TulÃºm: Once a secluded getaway, the CobÃ¡ port houses some
of the best preserved Mayan ruins, and breathtakingunderground
water caverns. Definitely the quietest option for a romantic
getaway, the New York Times describes it as a “yoga aesthetic”
for the well-traveled boomer era professional. Eco-adventures
and plenty of accommodation make it the perfect spot for a
magical getaway with your spouse.

Know  of  any  other  great  spots  in  Mexico?  Share  your
experiences  below!


